
National Finance Center 
Operational Notification 

Update - Insight Pay Period 07 Biweekly Process 
Incomplete 

April 25, 2018 

 

Dear Customer: 

This is follow up communication to the notice issued on Monday, April 23, 2018, that 

stated the Insight Biweekly update process for Pay Period 08 was not completed.   

This notice also serves as a correction that the update process was for Pay Period 07 

not Pay Period 08 as previously stated.  

The Insight Biweekly update process for Pay Period 07 has been completed. 

Federal employees with questions concerning this notification should contact their 

Servicing Personnel Office. Authorized Agency Representatives with questions 

concerning this notification should contact the NFC Contact Center at 1-855-632-4468, 

via email NFC NFCcontactcenter@nfc.usda.gov, or via ServiceNow at 

https://nfcerp.service-now.com/ess. 
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